
Memorandum     

To:  Ms. Sandra Davis, Clerk of Council  
  

From:  Reather Hollowell, Director  
 
Date:  March 19, 2021 
 
Subject: Employee Benefits Committee Nomination and Voting Results 
    

 Human Resources Department 

 
The two-year term for the Public Safety Representative voted on by Public Safety 
employees expires on April 30, 2021.  The representative, Lance Deaton, is eligible to 
serve a second two- year term.  Human Resources conducted an election to re-elect 
Mr. Deaton or select another Public Safety representative.  Lance Deaton received 
85% of the votes; the election results are included below.   
 
Public Safety Nominee 
Public Safety Percentage Total Votes 

Lance Deaton-CDP 85% 34 

Elizabeth Allison 5% 2 

Richard Barefield 2.5% 1 

Moises Obregon 2.5% 1 

 
Capt. Bill Rawn, CPD, is the Public Safety representative appointed by Council for a 
two-year term.  Capt. Rawn’s two-year term ends April 30, 2021 and he has decided 
not to serve a second term.  He has requested to withdraw his name from further 
consideration.  Human Resources received a nomination from Jonathan Kevin Lott, 
Fire/EMS Department.  Human Resources is submitting Kevin’s nomination for Council 
consideration to fill the Public Safety vacancy; nomination form attached.  Kevin is 
highly recommended by Chief Scarpa.   
 
Attachments: 
Public Safety Employee Voting Ballot 
Nomination Form – Lance Deaton, CPD 
Nomination Form – Jonathan Kevin Lott, Fire/EMS 
 


